

Request to Oppose rezoning

1 message

ROBERT ALBISTON <rkalbi@bellsouth.net>
Reply-To: ROBERT ALBISTON <rkalbi@bellsouth.net>
To: "Bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org" <Bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

Wed, Aug 7, 2013 at 12:18 PM

Dear Sirs and Madams:

Please not that we strongly oppose the rezoning of the land at the address of Native Designs Landscaping at 1402 Ebeneezer Road from Agricultural to Commercial. This re-zoning would promote the degradation of our living area. Thank you!

Sincerely, Robert and Lucinda Albiston 9218 Honors Way Knoxville, TN 37922